
MERCANTILE MARINE DEPARTMENT,MUMBAI

NOTICE
Mercantile Marine Department, Noida will be

shifting to the new premises at lwAl, Noida and
will be operational at the new premises from 6th
June , 2016.

All candidates are requested to approach the
new office, in case of requirement to visit MMD,
Noida at the following new address:

MERCANTILE MARINE DEPARTMENT

3RD FLooR, IWAI BUILDING

A.13, SECTOR -1, NOIDA.

PRINCIPAL OFFICER


